
Residents & Businesses may experience  
periodic drop in water pressure, discolored 

water and possible sediment.  
The water supply will remain safe to drink.  

If you notice any discoloration in your  
water, first remove the screen from sink 
faucets and clean any particles from the 

screen, then run your water faucets and let 
the water flow until clear, reinstall screen.  

If you have any questions please call (218)643-4681. 


